
Chairperson’s Report  Fall Assembly September 2021 

 

I registered the Area for the Al-Anon 70th Anniversary Virtual Celebration and hosted a virtual watch 

party on our Zoom account.  17 people from NYN attended.    

The two committees (Finance and Website) and the two thought forces (Considering How to 

Incorporate Electronic Meetings into the NYN Geographic Area  and Assembly Format)  have met or 

have been scheduled to meet.    

Pat H continues to serve as our Acting Newsletter Editor while we search for another willing and able 

member to stand for this position.  Thank you Pat H!!!! 

Gratefully Growing through Service,  

Carol C. 


